
A-team Boys Play in Palco 
By Miguel Monge 
 
 The A-team boys played an intensely close game against Palco at Palco on 
November 30, 2017.  The Bulldogs didn’t have a great start at the first quarter with only 
scoring 4 points compared to the 8 points Palco scored.  

They fought back in the second quarter and reined in the lead with 14-10 score at 
the half.  

Palco got everything together and fought back in the third regaining their lead by 
only one point 20-19. On the final quarter both teams scored 4 points with Palco gaining 
a final basket with 12 seconds to play to win the game 24-23. 
 Points were scored by Fabian Cepeda 7, Roberto Loya 6, Ashton Schiltz 7, and 
Joshua Yanez-Perez 3.  “It was a good game,” said Fabian Cepeda. “We worked hard.” 
We did better than all the other games,” added Jovanny Infante. The Bulldogs will go to 
Northern Valley at Almena on December 14, 2017 for their final game before Christmas 
Break. 
 
 


